
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 0208 340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

6th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child had been chosen to compete in a friendly Netball match against St. Mary’s 

and Coleridge schools. The matches will be held at St. Mary’s C of E, N8 7QN, on 

Monday 10th June 2024.  

The matches will start at 15.30, meaning your child will leave school at 15:00 and will 

return to school by 17:00. You can either collect your child from St. Mary’s C of E at 

16:30 or at South Harringay School, at the Pemberton Road gate, at 17:00. 

This is a Netball event that will be held outdoors. Your child must bring their own 

sports kit with suitable footwear. Your child should also bring a bottle of water and a 

healthy snack. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Adam Alon 

Lead Sports Coach at South Harringay School 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Netball Matches at St. Mary’s 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________   Class: ____________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Netball Match at St. Mary’s on Monday 

10th June 2024. 

 

I will collect my child from 
St. Mary’s School at 16:30 / South Harringay School at 17:00 (delete as applicable) 

      

 

Parent/Carer’s name: ______________________ Signed: ________________________ 



 

 

 

Please give this permission slip to the school office. 


